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MR. Ernest Johnson, DD is running K31HO-D and is a minority.  He has less than five people working for him at the TV 
station.  In the event where he does hire more he will abide by the rules and will notify the FCC of changes in the staff
however he is staffing at a low level which is what his budget allows.
Barry---Please call me or textMe if you find a decrepency!
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